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Dear Professor Veith,

I hope this finds you well, in good spirit and having a good day.

Having watched most if not all of your published lectures, I have great respect for 
what you have done to help expose the universal deceit that exists in these strange 
times.

Hardly a lecture of yours goes by, without you referring to the Second Coming of 
Christ in some way or another.  Accordingly, I feel it is my duty to write to you today,
in order to offer some valuable insight which to date, evidently remains hidden from 
you, despite  your extensive insight and in-depth knowledge of eschatology.

The manner in which I want to offer this, is  by means of sharing with you some 
correspondence which has previously taken place between JAH and Tony Blair, the 
former Prime Minister of the United Kingdom. 

JAH is the Second Coming of Christ. JAH is perhaps, for the time being at least, still 
better known as Muad' Dib, which means  “Teacher of Righteousness” in Arabic.

Attached are the following self-explanatory items:

1. My recent letter to the Tony Blair Faith Foundation and associated leaflet;
2. JAH's letter to Tony Blair as Prime Minister back in 2002;
3. Tony Blair's reply to JAH;
4. A “Joseph Booklet” which explains about JAH, the Second Coming of Christ.

I am the former long-serving Principal Intelligence Analyst from South Yorkshire 
Police (Sheffield, U.K.) who refused to peddle U.K. government lies, concerning the 
bogus strategic terror threat in the U.K. For refusing to break the ninth commandment
back in 2010, I was dismissed from the police service and I subsequently fought out, 
but lost a case of unfair dismissal in the wire-pulled U.K. Employment Tribunal 
courts. 

I hope you have time  to read this material about JAH/Christ and reply accordingly. 

Yours sincerely

   A.FarrellA.Farrell
Tony Farrell
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